
   
 

    

 
 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian: 
 

This letter is to inform you of a program available for your child/children. The Backpack Program for the 
Harrisburg area is run through The Arise Church which partners with the Sioux Falls Food Bank and Feeding 

Sioux Dakota. Together they gather, package, and provide bags of food for students during the school year to 
take home over the weekend. The program and its students are confidential. It runs on Fridays starting the last 
week in September and goes through the last week of May. This is a free program. We are so lucky to have such 

a wonderful program available. If you are interested in receiving the backpack or have questions about the 
program, please call me at 605-743-2567 or email at andrea.junker@k12.sd.us.  

 
Sincerely, 
 

Andrea Junker, MA 
Freedom School Counselor 
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605-743-2567 
 

Tanja Pederson, Principal      Extension 3011    tanja.pederson@k12.sd.us 

Travis Lape, Assistant Principal  Extension 3392    travis.lape@k12.sd.us 

Andrea Junker, School Counselor Extension 3109    andrea.junker@k12.sd.us 
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